
Leader in Me Survey
Our school implements Leader in Me, which teaches 21st-century
leadership and life skills to students and creates a culture of
student empowerment based on the idea that every child can be a
leader.

We are conducting surveys to learn more about key areas of
strength and areas of needed growth in our school. In order for us
to have a holistic picture, we are asking all full-time staff members and parents/guardians to
participate.

The survey is completely voluntary, but we do hope to get feedback from one member of every
household. Please know that your name and other identifying information will not be collected. It
will take about 10 minutes to complete and will ask questions about your child and about his or
her experience in our school. If you have more than one child attending the school, you will be
asked to think about the oldest child's experiences as you answer questions related to his or her
growth.

Please click the button below to complete the survey. The deadline for submission is Monday,
June 26, 2023



DPS Leader in Me Survey

Kindergarten Graduation

Monday night we had Kindergarten graduation! The students shined as they helped to host the
event and sang songs! Of course they also received their diplomas from their classroom teacher!

https://www.leaderinme.com/s/dansville-primary-ny/families


4PK Water Fun Day

It was a little chillier than we hoped for, but our 4PK students had a great time playing in the
courtyard on their water fun day!



Flag Day
The weather didn't cooperate for an outdoor Flag Day celebration, so we had to celebrate indoors.
Our 2nd graders sang "This Land is Your Land" and "You're a Grand Old Flag". Then we had a parade
with students marching while others waved them on. Everyone had a turn to be a marcher and an
audience. Thanks to Mrs. Bell for organizing the music side and Miss Pullen for helping the
students create their patriotic crowns.



DPS Leadership Morning Meeting

Thank you to all the families for joining us for our end of the year Leadership Morning Meeting! It
was a wonderful opportunity for us to celebrate leadership. We had student leaders hosting the
event with Mr. Grimsley, student review of the habits on an amazing video that Ms. Petrillo
produced, and a review of a successful habit that each class exemplified. Of course we ended with
our school song!

2023 EOY Leader Day (1).mp4

launch drive.google.com

Field Day

The special area team of Mrs. Bell, Mr. Grimsley, Ms. Petrillo, and Miss Pullen provided students
with an amazing field day experience! The students had so much fun participating in a variety of
activities, including water limbo, spray tag, hula hoop ring toss, noodle relay race, musical dots,
and sack race.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ML07powMu0OyDSWAGvypCBSVvBEsD8X8/view?usp=sharing


🥪 Schoolwide Lunch

We had a schoolwide lunch after field day out on the grassy field. It was great to eat as a whole
school community! A big thank you to Mrs. Carpenter, Mrs. Kennedy, Mrs. Morrow, and Mrs.
Preston for preparing all the bagged lunches.



🏅 Golden Spatula Winners

We celebrated 3 Golden Spatula Winners today! We'll have our last three winners announced next
week on Wednesday afternoon!

Alice Carvalho Kollin Harvey Josie Forrester

Letter from the Counselors

Hello DPS Families!

This month in Pre-k through 2nd grade, we learned about careers.
We explored many different careers such as police officer,
programmer, teacher, veterinarian, gardener, city worker, and more!
Then students drew a picture of what they want to be when they grow up. We added this picture to
their career folder that they add to each year until they see them again in 6th grade!



Engage your child by asking:
What do you want to be when you grow up?
What steps can you take to achieve your goal?

If you have any questions, please reach out to us by phone or email.

Pre-K and 1st grade - Sarah: 585-335-4040 ext. 2013 or gebhards@dansvillecsd.org

Kindergarten and 2nd grade - Dani: 585-335-4040 ext. 2114 or mahanyd@dansvillecsd.org

Sarah Gebhard and Dani Mahany

Bus Transportation for Summer Program
The week of July 3rd, families should recieve a mailing and email regarding bus pick up and drop
off times for the summer program.

Bus Transportation Forms for 2023-2024

Keep an eye out for bus transportation forms for 2023-2024.
Please complete and return those as early as possible to help us
complete bus routes for next year in a timely manner. As a
reminder, students can have only 2 locations that they are
transported to and from. Daily changes cause a safety concern for
students.

mailto:gebhards@dansvillecsd.org
mailto:mahanyd@dansvillecsd.org


Primary Particulars

Activities, Breakfast & Lunch Menu, Birthdays, and Upcoming Events

DPS Bus Procedures

How to Change Your Child's Bus

When to Keep Your Child Home from School

What to Do When Your Child is Sick

COVID-19 Guidelines

Regulations for Students, Staff, & Parents

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UGGFvLj6GssyXfenC7mcC8FKp1enAslNFHyjiOqpRKc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1U-W1S7ptTAcjRm5ONVYjIloEInmUeK5NxJ-skbhkM48/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1p1qP7z_dJy8Ljq82sxfTcm6OCSh3ZojN/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HPCw2W5WbZKwsPqLMwIfyTLAHg8oKr5PtUUh-X_mbRw/edit?usp=sharing


2022-2023 Parent/Student Handbook

Arrival
All 4PK-2nd grade students will enter at the main entrance of
school and must be to school by 8:00.

Students can be dropped off as early as 7:15.
Breakfast will be served from 7:30-8:10.
Buses unload students at 7:40.

All 3PK students will enter at the side door at 9:00 for the AM program or 12:30 for the PM
program.

Dismissal

Dismissal changes must be made before 1:00pm. Parent pick-up will begin at 2:20pm each day at
the following doors based on last name. Please make sure we have the name of the person
picking up and that person has a driver's license for identification.

A-C at the ELC doorway on the parking lot side
D-H at the back playground door
I-Q at the first door on the left in the driveway between the HS & PS
R-Z at the second door on the left in the driveway between the HS & PS

All 3PK AM and PM students will exit at the side door at 11:30 for the AM program and 3:00 for the
PM program. Our 3PK students are dropped off and picked up in the small Primary Bus Loop during
the following times: 8:45-9:00, 11:20-11:35, 12:20-12:30, and 2:50-3:05. Please consider parking in a
different location so that you aren't trapped in the loop.

Primary Bus Loop
Our 3PK students are dropped off and picked up in the small Primary Bus Loop during the following
times: 8:45-9:00, 11:20-11:35, 12:20-12:30, and 2:50-3:05. Please consider parking in a different
location so that you aren't trapped in the loop.

Come Visit Your Child for Lunch!
If you're interested in coming to have lunch with your child, here
are a few reminders -
Sign in at the main office - you must present a driver's license to
be scanned in our Raptor safety system
G i ht t f t i d ft l h i i ht t t th ffi

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1iONG4PwNGtFGsHJi9iQnOnQgEfiMsbf9/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112203954292650083693&rtpof=true&sd=true


Please keep your cell phone away (no talking, texting, taking pictures)
Model appropriate language and behavior choices (such as Level 2 inside voice)
The cafeteria needs to be a safe eating space for all (such as no sharing food with others and
some parts of tables may be restricted from tree nuts/peanuts)

















Melissa Goho
gohom@dansvillecsd.org

Principal
Dansville Primary School
LEARN .... LEAD .... ACHIEVE

https://www.facebook.com/https://www.facebook.com/DansvilleCSD/

